8/26/2020

Phone conversation

Phoned Kim back saying that we would need a written
request for the extension. He was also wondering who
those 37 people who received a courtesy letter are. He
said, that they have been in the area for 100 years and
don't know about that many people within a 1.5 mile
radius. -CW




